

Kimberworth Community Primary School Newsletter 05.09.25

Message from the Headteacher

Dear Parents,

Welcome back to a new school year. It has been fantastic to see everyone back at school and hear about their summer break. A big welcome to all the new families and children who have joined us this week, it's been lovely to meet you all. Welcome to our new staff members— Miss Ward who is the class teacher in Y4 and Mrs Moffett who is teaching in F2 every Tuesday and Wednesday.

After school clubs will start on the week beginning 15th Sept. This year we are working with Learners Trust to offer lots of exciting new clubs through the year so watch out for more information coming next week. All clubs, meals and trips are booked and paid for using Arbor, so please see Mrs Parkin in the office if you have any problems using the app.

The children have looked very smart in their uniforms this week. We have lots of good quality pre-loved uniform in school. If you need any, just contact Mrs Roddis. Please remember our uniform policy discourages children from wearing jewellery as this can be lost or broken or cause accidents. We share lots of information on Class Dojo but please always come and speak to us if

you have any questions -we're here to help if we can!

Have a lovely weekend Miss Stothard



PE days

Class 1 – Wednesday and Thursday

Class 2 – Wednesday and Friday

Class 3 – Monday and Tuesday

Class 4 – Tuesday and Thursday

Class 5 – Monday and Thursday

Class 6 – Monday and Wednesday

PE SESSIONS

On PE days children should come to school in PE kit of **PLAIN** white or dark t-shirt (**NO FOOTBALL KITS**) and dark shorts or jogging bottoms. No jewellery can be worn for PE lessons. If the weather is colder, they can wear their usual school jumper or cardigan around school during the day and take it off for PE.

OUR SCHOOL RULES

Last year the children and staff did lots of work together on our school rules to make sure that we are all happy and ready to do our best every day. Kimberworth is a caring school. We are:

- Respectful
- Safe
- Ready to learn

UPCOMING DATES

Wed 17th – Fri 19th Sept -Crowden Residential visit

Thur 18th Sept – Class 1 visit to Weston Park Museum

Mon 22nd Sept 9am – Class 1 Family Learning activity

Thur 25th Sept – Class 2 visit to Cleethorpes

W/B 6th Oct – Parents/carers meetings

Mon 6th Oct – Class 6 visit to Crucial Crew

Tues 7th Oct – Individual school photos

Mon 13th Oct – F2 – Y6 Flu Immunisation

Mon 27th – Fri 31st Oct HALF TERM

Attendance

Attendance Ladder How close are you to reaching to the top? Equivalent to: 100% → PERFECTION Status Days art ← 98% → IMPRESSIVE 1 Status Days art ← 96% → GOOD 9 Status Days art ← 95% → NEARLY THERE 11 Status Days art ← 94% → NEEDS TO IMPROVE

To report a child's absence please contact the school office on 01709 740879